April 1, 2021

Planning Board
City of Key West
1300 White Street
Key West, FL 33040

Re: Application for Variance
Todd and Cynthia Leff, 615R Grinnell Street

Dear Sirs:

We are the directly adjoining neighbors to Todd and Cynthia Leff who have applied for a
variance to put a roof over their rear deck. We share a property line across the front of their
property. During the past three years of their ownership we have not had any issues with noise
from their property. The variance will not negatively impact the neighborhood or my use of my
property. | do not have any objection and support the application for the variance.

Sincerely,

Uz L{;ﬁ -
Lisa Laskow

Mark Laskow

615 Grinnell Street

Front Unit

Side Unit
Key West, FL 33040



